
 

 

 

 

Beirut 11/06/2020 

 

Subject: Appointment of Responsible Person for the University's Liaison Office of     

Communication with the Job Market for the ELEGANT Project 

 

Dear Professor Dr. Amr Jalal Al-Adawi, 

Beirut Arab University President  

 

As part of the participation in the +Erasmus program on enhancing teaching, learning, and graduate 

employability through university-enterprise cooperation, funded by the European Group, a 

communication office will be established between the university and the job market for the 

ELEGANT project. It is required to appoint a responsible person for this office with the necessary 

expertise, particularly in the field of computers. 

 

Therefore, I kindly request the designation of a suitable individual to oversee the project activities in 

this area, ensuring that they have sufficient experience in computer-related matters. 

 

Please accept my utmost respect. 

 

Sincerely, 

Prof. Sobhi Abou Chahine 

Dean of Student Affairs 

 

Approval granted for the assignment of Eng. Mustafa Bizri as Liaison Officer 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 


